
From: Margie Lynch  
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 9:19 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment in Docket 23-068 
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Please approve the 2024-2026 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan as proposed by the state’s electric and 
natural gas utilities. In aggregate, all the NHSaves programs combined are expected to result in $283 
million in net benefits to utility customers. This support is needed more than ever in light of persistent 
inflation and the global climate emergency. 
 
Margie Lynch 
 


